Subject: HOWITT CLOSE 2021/3839/P

Dear Kate

| am aware that the freeholder of Howitt Close has applied for planning permission to build seven flats on
the roof of Howitt Close.

| am strongly opposed to this proposed application.
My main objections being

If the development went ahead the appearance of the building would change both the character and it's
overall look. | don't understand how this would be allowed as Howitt Close is built in a Conservation Area.

| object to adding more height to Howitt Close, this would block out light for the neighbours and residents
living nearby.

Noise would be problematic (especially as more people are working from home) as well as volume of
traffic from trucks and lorries which will have an impact on parking and traffic causing much
inconvenience.



Howitt Close is an Art Deco building and within keeping the architecture style of Art Deco design was built
with a flat roof.

This does not mean it looks 'unfinshed' as the application states.

Please | hope you will take time to consider the above comments.

Thank you

Ms Hatch



